
 
 

 

          18th April 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

School Fees 2023- 2024 

 

As usual and always during the Easter break, the Governors have recently 
completed a detailed annual review of the School budget for the next academic year.  
 
It would be fair to say that over recent years all independent schools have faced 
challenges, in this respect, Kingswood House as I am sure you will be aware has 
been no exception. In spite of this, all in the School community have pulled together 
and gone to extraordinary lengths to provide the best possible high-quality education 
for our pupils. I would add, that you the parents have been quite magnificent in giving 
your wholehearted continued support to Kingswood House, and for this I thank you 
most sincerely. 
 
The last few years have undoubtedly been historic ones for the School. The move up 
to aged 16 has been highly successful, while the introduction of co-education in 
September 2021 has also been very well received and girl numbers continue to 
increase. Parental interest in the School as a direct result of these positive strategic 
decisions continues to grow.  
 
Over this time, the School has quite rightly continued to be forward looking and to 
plan for and invest in its future, and by doing so, ensuring that the Kingswood House 
offer to your children and indeed to you as parents, is both appropriate and 
attractive. We have continued to make essential investments in facilities, resources 
and the academic staff, as well as more obvious developments such as the renewal 
of the all-weather pitch, significant investment in ICT and additional aesthetic 
upgrades, as well as totally upgrading our catering facilities, an unseen, but clearly 
essential investment. As the School evolves further, we will continue to invest to 
ensure the quality of the Kingswood House unique offer is highly competitive in all 
areas of our provision. 
 
In reviewing the School’s budget for the forthcoming academic year, we have cut as 
much expenditure as we possibly can, while also maintaining high quality and still 
achieving the school’s key objectives and values.  Yet as I am sure you will also 



 
 

 

appreciate, some cost increases in the current economic climate are both inevitable 
and unfortunately also out of our control. 
 
Taking everything into account, and attempting to achieve the fairest balance we 
can, the Governors have settled the following termly fees for the academic year 
starting in September 2023: 
 

September 2023 -2024 

Reception –Year 2             £3,940 
 
Years 3-4                             £5,610 
 
Years 5-6                             £5,855 
 
Years 7-8                             £5,925 
 
Years 9-11                           £6,280 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Richard Evans 
Chair of Governors 

 


